
Bid Opening - Window Replacement
July 11, 2018

The Town Clerk’s Office held a Bid Opening for the Window Replacement at the Town 
Hall, 238 Main Street, Cold Spring, N.Y on the above date at 11:00 p.m.

The bid results are as follows:

NO BIDS

Respectfully submitted by,

Tina M. Merando 
Town Clerk


